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40% of the of the waste going to the state-owned Juniper Ridge Landfill
originates outside the state, even though it is supposed to be reserved
only for Maine waste. Please change the definition of solid waste in
Chapter 400 to the requested language found in the citizens petition that
is before you now.  20 of the signatures on the petition were collected by
Antonio Blasi in the Town of Hancock.
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